
 

 

HAWK’S LANDING COMMUNITY ASSOCIATION 

Newsletter:  JULY 2023 

Hawk’s Landing Community Association is a non-profit organization dedicated to enhancing 

our community through programs and events, and we have exciting NEWS! 
 

Health & Wellness Programs: 
HLCA has teamed up with Azuridge Estate Hotel to bring Health and Wellness programs to 

you!  Our first event in 2023 was the HLCA Walking / Hiking program on the beautiful trails at 

Azuridge, every Sunday from May 28 – June 18, at 11:00 am. The walks were led by our 

Health & Wellness Director Sean Liv, an accomplished author and host of CTV’s the LIV Daily 

Show.  We would like to thank Sean and the committee for organizing the walks / hikes and 

making the HLCA Program a success!  For more events and programs check out our website 

at hawkslanding.ca 

 

Firesmart Alberta Presents:   
Learn how to prepare before a wildfire and help reduce risk to you and your home.  Join us 

Monday July 24 at 7:00pm at the Azuridge Estate Hotel for a presentation with Laura 

Stewart, Firesmart Alberta and Will Scheerhoorn, Foothills County Battalion Fire Chief.     

     

Volunteer Appreciation: 
HLCA appreciates those who go above and beyond.  We would like to thank the wonderful 

residents in Hawk’s Landing for enhancing the beauty of our community by putting extra 

trees up in the common area.  Thank you to the volunteers for filling our entryway planters 

with beautiful flowers, and a big shout out to the volunteers who came together for a 

Firesmart event to clear deadfall and debris from the park.  Thank you all for making our 

community look great and bringing us one step closer to becoming a Recognized Firesmart 

Neighborhood.   

 

Memberships:  
All proceeds from membership sales go to supporting your community association.  Thank 

You for purchasing a HLCA Membership.  Special Thanks to our business members: 

A&W Shawnessy, Azuridge Estate Hotel, Enviroshred, JB Plumbing & Heating.  
 

For more information on events or how to purchase your HLCA Membership, go to our 

website at hawkslanding.ca or contact us at hlcommunityassociation@gmail.com  


